
Telehouse Policy Statement 

  
 

 
Issue date: 9-May -2022  Issued by: R&C 

Version No.: TScov_0017    

     
 

 

TELEHOUSE STATEMENT – COVID-19 

 

 

The UK Government has now removed the legal requirement to wear a face covering in public. Telehouse International 
Corporation of Europe therefore no longer requires its employees, suppliers, contractors or visitors, to wear face 
covering in and around our Data Centre facilities.  
 
The Coronavirus (Covid-19) virus remains active within the UK, and we encourage everyone to follow the Government 
guidelines and take the appropriate steps to reduce the risk of catching and transmitting the virus. This includes 
assessing your environment and establishing whether to wear a face covering, such as in a crowded or enclosed 
spaces. 
 
Telehouse reserves the right to amend or adjust this policy as applicable to its business needs, operations, and 
government advice. We will continue to monitor the situation closely and will provide further updates should there be any 
change to our position. 
 
Should you require any further information, please contact your Telehouse Account Manager. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support, patience and understanding. 
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